
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Russell Rogers 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, June 22, 2021 11 :47 AM 
'Russ Rogers' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket # 20210015-EI 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/22/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 06708-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 2021001 5 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: Russ Rogers <rogers268@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 202110:58 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket# 20210015-EI 

Dear Commissioners, 

My Name is Russell Rogers, my address is 3186 Clewiston St Deltona FL, 32786. 
I am writing you today in opposition of the proposed rate increase by Florida Power and Light. Currently our 
power bills are at a point where we as middle class families are struggling to pay where the current rate is. In 
this time of uncertainty, everything from food to fuel is skyrocketing, we are struggling to put food on our 
tables as it is. I am sure without a doubt that FPL can find other ways in thier current budget or rate allocation to 
pay for improvements and so on. I lived in New Orleans before and after Hurricane Katrina, where the state 
Commission allowed rate hike after rate hike to take place user the notice of the something that FPL is asking 
for with the possibility of the these hikes being rolled back, well they never were and that was in 2005, 2006 
and 2007. Here it is 2021 and my family is still paying for so called infrastructure improvements. It's a false 
notion in my opinion to pay the executives their high wages while we the little people suffer. Please understand 
that we are struggling, and covidl 9 is not helping. 
Thankyou for your time, 
Russell Rogers 
985 640 0996 
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